
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: December 10, 2018 

To: The City Manager 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Robert Prestwood, City Engineer 

Council Action Requested: 

  

Consideration of a resolution authorizing the City Manager to enter a Service Agreement with 

Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC for the installation of lighting along Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive. 

(East Ward)  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: Improve Integrated Road Network 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

  

In 2014 the City of Winston-Salem entered into an agreement with NCDOT for the Martin 

Luther King, Jr. Drive Streetscape Improvements project, between Bus-40 and US Hwy 52.  The 

scope of this project includes landscaping, pedestrian crosswalks, fencing, signage, public art, 

concrete median, and enhanced lighting.    

 

The enhanced lighting portion of this project will require Duke Energy to install approximately 

100 new poles and luminaires.   

 

The attached resolution authorizes the City Manager to enter into a Service Agreement with 

Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC, for the installation of enhanced lighting as part of the Martin 

Luther King, Jr. Drive Streetscape Improvements project.  The estimated cost is $345,000.00.  

Funds for these expenses have been previously appropriated; therefore, a budget amendment is 

not necessary. 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee  Action  

For  Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


